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Key dates 
Term Dates 2023/2024  

Term Dates 2024/2025  

 

Message from the PTA 

As we look ahead to the summer term please get 
in touch if you’d like to get involved or have any 
suggestions. Speak to us at the gates or email us 
at friendsoflaunton-pta@googlegroups.com 
  
If you need any more uniform, Emma Austin has 
a good stock of pre-loved items. Get in touch via 
Facebook or the PTA email address. 
 

You can email us anytime at friendsoflaunton-

pta@googlegroups.com 

 
The trustees this year are;  

Chair: Victoria Brandham 

Vice Chair: Lucy Crawford 

Secretary: Sarah Harrison 

Treasurer: Laura Pickering & Laura Smith 

 

Beech Class will be involved in a 

number of activities in the coming 

weeks in support of The Bumblebee 

Conservation Trust. 

The plants that Beech Class have 

been nurturing are now ready for new 

homes. You may have already seen 

posters around the school with details 

of a plant sale to be held in the front 

garden from 3pm on Tuesday 30th 

April. We have our fingers crossed for 

a dry day… 

 
Following this, on the 1st of May, groups 

of children from Beech Class will be 

visiting other classes to lead some 

bumblebee themed activities.   

 

The children in Rowan class have had a lovely time exploring 

different fruits and vegetables during their PHSE lesson this week. 

Leo said the cucumber was "crunchy and juicy".  Out of everything 

they tired, raspberries, blueberries and cucumber were the class 

favourites. 

 

http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/56939c11-906c-496e-a614-0dacb887d344/017c6338-1f5f-4d46-9895-886b3c34d960/Term%20Dates%202023%202024.pdf
http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/56939c11-906c-496e-a614-0dacb887d344/bbbf92b5-8709-4a0e-99b2-9b69b15fdca1/Term%20Dates%202024%202025.pdf
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Updates & Reminders 

Remember: Please be aware that we have children in school with serious food allergies. To ensure the 

safety of all of our children please avoid sending your child to school with anything that contains nuts this 

includes sandwiches containing peanut butter or chocolate spread. 

Useful Links 
Here is the NHS Is my child too ill for school information. 
As parents and carers, there are ways we can support our children to give them the best chance to stay 
mentally healthy. Encouraging and guiding a child to think about their own mental health and wellbeing are 
vital skills you can teach them from a young age. Children's mental health - Every mind matters  

 

 

 

 

Useful Links –  

Parent's Guide to Cyberbullying 

Oral Health Newsletter  

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
https://www.nhs.uk/every-mind-matters/supporting-others/childrens-mental-health/
https://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/f2690508-6fbe-410c-8be3-4d029346f957/e3431dad-853e-4cd5-a0f6-9fb3498de15a/Parent's%20Guide%20to%20Cyberbullying.pdf
https://oralhealthnewsletter-cds.my.canva.site/original-size-newsletter-march-2024

